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Update – Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I write this letter to you, I still await any further guidance or advice from the Government, the DfE or 
the Local Authority. School are working incredibly hard to put a clear plan in place but, as I am sure you 
appreciate, this is incredibly difficult without knowing exactly what we are expected to do, if there are 
any changes to school provision for this lockdown (for example, we do not even know if we have to 
limit the number of children in a class/bubble like last time) and what additional measures we may 
need to put in place.  

At this time, I can tell you the following: 

Critical Worker / Vulnerable Children 

For the remainder of this week, this group of children will be taught in their own class by their own 
class teacher (dependent on staffing levels). Start and finish times for each class remain the same as 
they have been. The kitchen will still be open for hot meals.  Organisation of classes is likely to change 
as we move forward, and I will let you know more as soon as possible. 

Home learning 

For the remainder of this week, staff will send work for the children to complete. Alongside the work, 
staff may also send PowerPoints, links to websites and pre-recorded videos/messages to support their 
learning. All work will be sent via the school office or via Tapestry or Class Dojo. All class teachers will 
be teaching this week but will respond to Tapestry/Dojo when they can.  

If you have not signed up for Tapestry (Willow Class) or Class Dojo (Y1-Y6), please do so this week as 
this will be the platform used over the next few weeks. If you do not have log-in details, please let the 
school know. 
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By the end of the week, if not sooner, I will let you know our plan for the next few weeks in full and will 
keep you updated of any advice from the Government as soon as is possible.  

I hope you are all safe and well. 

Kind regards 

Lee Christopher 
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